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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Police, Fire and Emergency Services:  
 

 
Local Emergency Responses 

 
 
Following Cyclone Lam, there was discussion about offering Aboriginal people 
in all communities training in Emergency Services responses, so that following 
a disaster local people could respond to the needs of their own community. 
Has this happened? Is it part of this Governments agenda? 
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